
Prime Minister – The Rt Hon David Cameron MP 

10 Downing Street 

London 

SW1A 2AA 

Dear Prime Minister 

I am writing to let you know that I support the Energy Bill Revolution, and would like you to act on 

its recommendations. 

Detailed research proves that the most effective long term solution for the Government to reduce 

energy bills and end fuel poverty is to help households make their homes as energy efficient as 

possible. This would also create jobs, and reduce carbon emissions.

I urge you to make use of carbon tax revenue to install energy-efficient measures in UK homes:

currently the NHS spends over £1 billion a year treating people who are ill because their homes are 

too cold. 

One in four households is now in fuel poverty, and all over the UK people are struggling to pay fuel 

bills. This must change.

Although the Green Deal and the Energy Company Obligation will help deliver energy 

efficiency measures in households, they do not go far enough. The government needs to invest 

much more in energy efficiency.

Please live up to your claim to be the 'greenest government ever' and use the billions raised from 

carbon tax revenue to make UK homes energy-efficient. 

Yours sincerely,

Name

Address


